Mayor’s Report
for 11-24-2014

1. Appointments to Various Boards and Planning Commission: The
Borough has received letters of interest from Marlene Cushing, John Hoag,
Tom Stearns and Kris Thynes to serve the community. Mr. Stearns has
expressed his interest to serve on the Planning Commission; Mr. Hoag the
Public Safety Advisory Board and Ms. Cushing and Thynes the Hospital
Board. If there are no objections, the individuals will be appointed to their
desired positions.

2. Appointment of Voting Delegate and Alternate to the Southeast
Alaska Power Agency: The Borough has received five letters of interest to
represent the Borough on the SEAPA Board of Directors. Letters have been
received from: John Jensen, Mark Jensen, Cindi Lagoudakis, Joe Nelson and
Bob Ziemke.



